

phone: 508-363-0201 fax: 774-243-9175 address: 345 Greenwood Street, Worcester, MA 01607 www.cabiautism.org

6/24/2020

Dear Families,

We excited to inform you that we have developed a plan for CABI to open for students on July 13th. These plans are based upon the guidelines directed by the DESE. We have received responses from families regarding whether their students are going to continue remote learning or attend face to face instruction. The administration has considered your requests and has created a summer schedule.

We will begin by providing a half-day schedule to our students. The sessions will be 8:30-11:30 am and 12:30-3:30 pm. Our goal is to make in-session instruction available to all our students daily with supplemental parent-driven instruction for the remaining hours of the school day. Attached is the COVID-19 Readiness Summary and COVID-19 Parent/Family Expectations. Please review these documents and sign and return the parent consent form. This form can be found at the end of the COVID-19 Parent Family Expectation packet.

We will notify the school district of your students schedule so that they can plan transportation. We encourage you to reach out to the school district to arrange transportation. If you have any questions please reach out to me or Josh Dufresne, Program Director, at Jdufresne@cabiautism.org.

Thank you for your continued collaboration.

Regards,

Melissa Belsito

Coordinator of Student Service

Mbelsito@cabiautism.org